
Always maintain six feet between your family group and others.
Please note cry rooms will not be available.

All churches will be sanitizing pews, entrances and all other facilities used before each service. 

Occupancy is limited and you may be asked to attend at another time or view Mass via online streaming.

Follow Instructions
Parishes will offer

guidance to all visitors

Follow Ushers
Ushers and signage will
instruct you where to sit

Sanitize
Sanitize your hands before

entering and leaving

Social Distance
Always maintain six feet
between you and others

Masks are Strongly  
Encouraged

Put on a face mask before 
entering the Church

Skip a Pew
Every other row of pews 

will remain empty

 www.diolc.org

 Returning to Mass

Saturday evening's Mass will be recorded 
and available to be viewed Sunday morning at 

www.PointCatholicFaith.org/Mass

 As we prepare to return to public celebration of Mass, here are some 
guidelines to ensure the safety and well-being of our community. 

The Sunday Mass dispensation is still in effect.

If you are feeling ill, stay home.

It is highly encouraged that those in at-risk populations should continue to participate in the 
Mass via television and social media. Sunday Masses continue to be televised and live streamed.




